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OJK-270825-154413

ANNOUNCEMENT

NUMBER PENG-4/KO.15/2025

ABOUT

THE CHANGE OF NAME OF PT JAMKRIDA SUMBAR TO PT PENJAMINAN KREDIT
DAERAH PROVINSI SUMATERA BARAT (PERSERODA)

Through the decision of the Board of Commissioners of Indonesia Financial Services

Authority,

Number : KEP-92/KO.15/2025

Date : August 25th, 2025

About : The Change of Name of PT Jamkrida Sumbar to PT Penjaminan Kredit

Daerah Provinsi Sumatera Barat (Perseroda)

Board of Commissioners of the Indonesia Financial Services Authority (OJK) has

approved the change of name of PT Jamkrida Sumbar to PT Penjaminan Kredit Daerah

Provinsi Sumatera Barat (Perseroda). This change shall take effect as of the decision of

the OJK.

With the approval of the company's business license, PT Penjaminan Kredit Daerah

Provinsi Sumatera Barat (Perseroda) is required to carry out its business activities by

regularly implementing sound business practices and consistently referring to the

applicable laws and regulations.

This announcement should be widely disseminated.

Set in Medan

At the date of 01 September 2025

Head of OJK Office of North

Sumatera Province

Khoirul Muttaqien

Executive Director
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